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I have no confidence in Oregon’s mail-in vote. I firmly believe the vote is corrupt and 

does not reflect the will of the people. Our system of voting is not secure and can 

easily be manipulated. Because of this we must take action to provide voters a 

system we trust. I fully support SB210. 


